

## Food Technology Allergy letter 20/11/2020

Dear Parent /Carer,

I am writing to inform you that during this academic year 2020/2021 students will have the opportunity to attend cookery lessons in small groups. This includes the handling, preparation and cooking of ingredients. In order to make appropriate provision for your child, it is essential that the school is made aware of any allergies, food intolerances or special diets/requirements that your child has.

You will need to provide the ingredients for cooking lessons but further information about this will be given nearer the time.

Please could you complete, sign and return the reply slip below and return ASAP. We regret that students who do not return their slips by the start of their food lessons will not be allowed to participate in certain aspects of their Food Technology lessons in line with our 'health and safety' protocols.

Thank you for all your support.
Yours faithfully,
Mrs Izzard
Cookery teacher
FOOD ALLERGIES REPLY SLIP
Child's nameTutor Group
I understand that my child will be taking part in Food Technology.
My child has the following allergies, food intolerances or special diets/requirements (please write none if appropriate, do not leave blank):
Parental/carer signature

